November 6, 2014 . .
JRnishideng®

Dear Editor,

Please find enclosed the edited manuscript in Word format (file name: 13194-review.doc).

Title: New insights into Pancreatic Cancer Stem Cells

Author: Chinthalapally V. Rao and Altaf Mohammed

Name of Journal: World Journal of Stem Cells

ESPS Manuscript NO: 13194

The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers:
Abstract has been increased to more than 200 words.

Reviewed by 00505583

1. This is a nicely written review on pancreatic cancer stem cells.
Response: We appreciate reviewer’s remarks on this review.

Reviewed by 02776333

1. It is an interesting review regarding some new findings in pancreatic cancer stem cells. I would like
the manuscript to be more concise, especially for the first few pages. In addition, some references are
wrongly citeds, e.g. ref 17-18. I suggest the authors to focus on pancreatic cancer.

Response: Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer. The first few pages
(3-5) of the review are now more concise. Appropriate references (17-18) are now cited in text. As per
the reviewer’s suggestion, the review is modified to be more focused on pancreatic cancer (pages 5-7).
Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Stem Cells.

Sincerely yours,

Chinthalapally V. Rao, Ph.D Mohammed Altaf, PhD

Hematology/Oncology, Department of Medicine

Center for Cancer Prevention and Drug Development

Peggy and Charles Stephenson Cancer Center

University of Oklahoma Health Sciences Center (OUHSC)

975, NE 10th Street, BRC II, Room#1211, Oklahoma City, OK-73104, USA
Phone: 405-271-3224, Extn:32508, Fax:405-271-3225,

Email: cv-rao@ouhsc.edu; amohamme@ouhsc.edu




